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Oxfordshire County Council

Mill Lane Community Primary School

The Windmill Community Nursery
Mill Lane   Chinnor   Oxfordshire   OX39 4RF

Head Teacher  Miss Tineke van der Ploeg

Telephone/fax 01844 352106

e-mail office.2465@mill-lane.oxon.sch.uk
Monday 12th December 2016
Dear Parents / Carers,
Another BIG THANK YOU to the MLSA for organising a fabulous disco on Friday for all the children. The children look forward to the disco and I’m sure the volunteers secretly enjoy the odd dance or two! The MLSA continually work hard to plan, organise and deliver a range of fund raising activities for both adults and children and the school is extremely grateful for the extra funds they bring in to the school for extra resources for the classes. 
The disco brought an end to a fantastic week of performances. It all started with the KS1’s ‘Wiggly Nativity’ where the children performed in the middle of the hall and the audience was seated in a circle around the centre stage. It was certainly different and made you feel much closer to the action. The children performed brilliantly singing both loudly and clearly. The Reception Class children were the next to perform and their modern nativity was excellent. They had remembered so many songs and words that it was very impressive. The KS2 children performed in the annual Christmas variety show and there was a great mix of songs, musicians, riddles, dances and acting – fortunately Mr Homes was not allowed to put in any more of his jokes. All the performances made me realise what a talented school we are. Well done to everyone for putting on such great shows.
Mrs Roberts was so pleased with how well her recorder group performed during the KS2 shows that she wanted to award them all Gold Star certificates so well done to the following children:
Class 3 – Harvey Wyse, Rosalie Godman and Danielle Roberts

Class 4 – Sofia Morley

Class 5 – Esmee Wakefield and Natasha Roberts
Class 6 – Charlotte Davies and Polly Matthews
Don’t forget there will be a final assembly at 1.30pm on Friday 16th December. Everyone is invited to come and join the children in a final sing song of Christmas songs – traditional and modern. There will also be the usual presentations of awards. It will be lovely to see as many of you there as possible. The assembly will finish at approximately 2.15pm.

Finally, a big thank you to all the children from the two choirs, who came on Saturday to perform at the St. Andrews Church Festival of Christmas trees. Thank you to Mrs Judy Thompson and Mrs Lynn Boyd-Leslie for their help on the day and their work with the Little Choir. The children were brilliant, singing loudly and with enthusiasm; I was very proud of them. Thank you also to the numerous parents and family members who came along and supported us. It just leaves me to wish everyone a very Merry Christmas and we will see you in 2017. 
Yours sincerely,

Tineke van der Ploeg 
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